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Greetings,        November 2017 

What a great month for the children with multiple Christmas parties, including one with a 
large group of motorcycles and beauty pageant winners. Many others brought gifts and 
there was even an outing at an outdoor park with multiple trampolines. They’ve been 
seriously spoiled and we still have two weeks of multiple fun items before the children 
leave at the end of the school year. The children will even be taking Christmas 
containers full of food items to take home that were donated to them. 

Our friend Fledge who usually comes in June/July also brought a group this month. It 
was awesome. There was a worm farm expert who helped us start a worm farm. Our 
garden will eventually look like the garden of Eden after those worms get busy making 
compost. There was also an artist in the group who did beautiful artwork in the new 
children’s house. Then there were a group who were good at handyman stuff. They put 
together the 3 bunkbeds for the new house and worked on the plumbing. Within the 
group there were two birthdays while they were here; one being for our youngest visitor 
ever who celebrated her first birthday with us. 

 



	

	

We had a local church bring a large group of people who spent the day clearing bush 
for us. This was very important. We had piles of dead wood covered by old dry grass 
that was a safety hazard to our animals. 

On a bad note, our water pump died. It’s 80 meters down inside our borehole/well. That 
was quite a production to get it out and the new one back in the hole. All the children 
helped. A local business provided us a new pump at cost.  What a blessing. We were 
only two days without access to water. 

This was one of those months when there were just too many events going on to 
mention in our newsletters, and lots more pictures than we can put here. If you’re on 
Facebook, we have a page: Thefold SA. Friend us and see all the extra events and 
pictures posted there. If you also want to see personal stuff of Paul and Micky, friend us 
on: Micky Prince. 
. 
We've had requests for letters of Recognition of a Donation made in someone’s name 
for the Holidays.  If you would like to make a donation in the name of someone else, 
please forward the Name and address for that person or family to our Forwarding agent 
with your check. She will then get a Christmas card/letter in the mail to let them know 
you made a donation in their name.  The amount can be included or not, just state that 
in the request.  All costs associated with this service are being donated, so there is no 
cost to Prince Ministry. Send Requests and Checks to: 200 Solley Dr., Winchester, MO 
63021 
On a personal note, Micky’s visit to the oncologist resulted in a biopsy of the thyroid, but 
all was benign. Since her cancer falls in a grey area (very small amount of aggressive 
cancer), it will be treated aggressively. Chemo, then radiation and then pills to suppress 
female hormones for 5 years. All of your prayers have really meant a lot to us. 
 
As year-end approaches, please keep us in mind for any additional tax deductions 
you’re needing.  Donations sent to the address at the bottom of the page are tax 
deductible. 
 
Prayer requests:  Micky’s cancer treatment. More funding for The Fold. Teyani’s eye 
lesion. Short and long-term volunteers, additional missionaries to meet current needs at 
The Fold, especially teachers.   Long term funding for our school.   
              
Praises: Prayers from all over the world for Micky and Paul. Cancer caught early, 
treatment started. Parties for the children. Amazing donations and volunteers 
throughout this year. 
 
God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 
 

	


